CORY A. BOOKER NEW JERSEY



UNITED STATES SENATE WASHINGTON, D. C. 20510

May 19, 2019

Dear Friends,

It is a pleasure to extend my warmest greetings as you gather for the 5th Annual Asian American Heritage Festival in Edison, New Jersey.

This festival provides an opportunity to celebrate the many accomplishments of the Asian American community to New Jersey and to our nation. Bringing together diverse customs and rich traditions, this festival is a place for New Jerseyans to engage and learn about different cultures from around the globe. This year and every year, I am thankful for the contributions of Asian Americans to New Jersey and our country. As you celebrate Asian Pacific American Heritage Month, please accept my best wishes for a memorable event.

Again, congratulations.

Sincerely,

Cory A. Booker

United States Senator